
We will never forget Sgt. Tanner Higgins
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Army Sergeant Tanner Higgins is remembered and honored for giving his life for his country at
the 2nd Annual Tanner Higgins Warrior Run Saturday at Cooper Lake State Park. The funds
received from the event benefit the Tanner Higgins Military Memorial Fund, which awards a
monetary scholarship to at least one Sulphur Springs High School senior who enlists in the
United States Armed Forces. At least 150 people from several different states signed up for the
run; some will hold private runs where they live in memory of Sgt. Higgins.
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